
LocIcE LAKE COLONY ASSOCIATION
43 COLONY DiuvE

CENTER BARNSTEAD, NH 03225-3009

Debra Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Docket # DW 09-051

Dear Ms. Howland,

I am writing to petition on behalf of Locke Lake Colony Association. We are a
homeowner’s association in Center Barnstead directly representing itself as a Pittsfield
Aqueduct Company’s customer and as a representative of the estimated 800 customers
supplied by this water system. We are requesting our Association be granted the status of
intervener in the matter of the Modified Request for Permanent Rate Relief filed by
Pittsfield Aqueduct Company before the Commission.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael Ranaldi
President of the Board of Directors
On Behalf of Locke Lake Colony Association

Phone: (603) 776-4400
Webste: lockelakecolony.com

Facsunil . (603) 776 44O2’
E mail: adniin@lockelakecolony.com

April 24, 2009
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